
 

 

 
 

 
 

Covid-19 Advice to All Parents 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be working with the children in school. Your children are 

wonderful, and we are enjoying learning together and watching the children have fun 

too.    

As a school we have 6 PCR/LFT confirmed cases in total – 1 in Class 1, 3 in Class 

4, 1 in Class 5 and an adult in Class 4. 

We continue to monitor the covid-19 situation and will contact / follow the 

recommendations by the DfE helpline when needed.  This may include moving to 

working in bubbles/ semi-bubbles – we will notify you if this needs to be 

implemented. 

With kind regards, 
 
Zoe Avastu 
Headteacher 
04.03.22 
 


